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I oppose this bill with the fullness of my being. Everything relevant in the data category got
logged in your public hearing, so here's what feels worth adding:

We are at a fragile time in human history. What appears to be the biggest threat to all of us is
division itself. I oppose destroying a generation of immune systems, weakening the body's
natural resilience to adapt to an exponentially toxic world. I oppose having my child or myself
become an experimental object in the process of wide-sweeping public health strategies. I
oppose a government that will prioritize political status, ego, and capitalism over the well-
being of its citizens. I believe this is contrary to the intent behind democracy. You can dismiss
this if you like, but to some degree, it is all truth, and some part of you knows it.

I am absolutely FOR strong immune systems! No one asked to co-exist with these nasty
viruses and I certainly don't want anyone to suffer. But unlimited vaccines, in their current
archaic and highly-toxic forms, are NOT. THE. ANSWER.

Among developed nations, the US spends the most on child healthcare, and, by many health
metrics, is embarrassingly behind. It's time we really dig into what is behind this. Yes, as the
pro-vaccine folks will say (because it's basically all they have), 'correlation is not causation.'
Absolutely, I agree. But, isn't it integral to the scientific method, that when we see correlations
to this degree and with the highest stakes, that we apply curiosity and investigation?
Correlation with stakes this high DEMANDS investigation.

As you may know, the CDC currently has over 300 new vaccines in trial with no incentive to
improve a grotesquely awful and outdated ingredient list. The nature of viruses is to adapt, not
to go away. If vaccines had been an effective strategy for public health, I'm guessing 60 years
of consistent use would have us at a different place than we are, don't you? By 2035, 1 in 2
children could be on the PPD spectrum, and 80% (80%!!!!) of our boys could be in that
grouping. If you pass this bill, those kids could be receiving 150+ injections by then with the
CDC given carte blanch. This is the world you will be enabling.

Please. Please. Please consider some self-reflection on this bill and I hope you will consider
voting 'no.'

Thank you for your service,
Jesse
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